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Storm spotter meeting set in Jackson Co

(KNZA)--The National Weather Service is holding storm spotter meetings this
month and next in preparation for the upcoming severe weather season.

A meeting will be held in Jackson County Wednesday evening, March 13 at the
Jackson County Senior Citizens Building located at 312 South Pennsylvania
Street in Holton.

It is scheduled to begin at 7:00 and last about 90 minutes.

The presentation will be given by meteorologist from the National Weather
Service Office in Topeka.

It will focus on severe storm safety, preparedness, and awareness in addition to
accurate identification of storm features.

The public is invited to attend.
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